
NORTHFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION  
MEETING MINUTES OF MARCH 08, 2021 

  
Members Present:  Charlie Page, Heather Durgin, David Krause, Mark Chaffee 
Other Present: Aimee Dearborn, Darren & Kellianne LaValley 
Zoom: Christina Beadle, Stephanie Giovannucci 

 
Having a quorum established Chair Christina Beadle called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM.  
 

• Minutes 
Durgin/Krause moved to approve the minutes of February 08, 2021 as submitted Motion Passed 
 

• Darren & Kellianne LaValley – Reviewed Zoning Ordinance 17.6 (a) and (b) per the Plannng boards request on 
March 1, 2021 for a Special Use Permit within the Wetlands Buffer Zone.  

The Conservation Commission reviewed the application for a Special Use permit within the wetlands buffer as required by the 
Zoning Ordinance. After discussion of the location and drainage the Commission agreed they are in favor of the project and 
see no need for conditions.  
 

• “Conservation Corner”  
Commission agreed to run The Bears Are Out for the April Newsletter. 
 

• Trail / Conservation Properties update:  
Mr. Page states someone is pumping the pond water from the bottom of Knowles Pond to on top to keep a smooth skating 
area. Board does not see a problem with that.  

 
• Review of Ordinances and Stewardships:  

Board has reviewed and made suggested changes to the current Ordinances & Stewardships, Ms. Dearborn will update the 
documents for next meeting to review and approve. 
 

• Other Business:  
Commission discussed the empty full member seat, Mr. Chaffee stated that he would like to become a full board member, a 
request to the Select Board shall be submitted.  
   
 
There being no other business meeting adjourned at 8:17 PM 
MEETING MINUTES APPROVED ON APRIL 12, 2021 MEETING 
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